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MOPAC-MPS OVERSIGHT BOARD  
 

Note of Meeting 
16 November 2017 

 
 
Present: 
Sophie Linden, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick, Commissioner 
Craig Mackey, Deputy Commissioner 
Rebecca Lawrence, Chief Executive, MOPAC 
 
 
In attendance:  
MOPAC, GLA and MPS officials and officers 
Claire Waxman, Victims Commissioner for London 
Suzanne McCarthy, Chair of the Joint MPS and MOPAC Audit Panel (Observer) 
 
 

1. MOPAC Quarterly Performance Report – Q2 2017/18 
 

1.1. The Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime (DMPC) and the Commissioner reviewed 
and discussed the Quarter 2 Performance Report, which covered movements in 
crime data, public perception, milestones in the Met’s transformation programme, 
MPS workforce data, MPS financial data, criminal justice data and MOPAC 
commissioning information.  
 

1.2. Particular areas of discussion included: 
 

 the high harm crimes and how the Met focuses on the local priorities;  

 the victim satisfaction data and getting an understanding of what is behind the 
decrease in satisfaction, including how it compares to other forces and other 
public services; 

 the proportion of female police officers and the work being done to attract more 
female candidates; 

 the budget pressures.  
 

1.3. The Quarter 2 report on the Met’s progress against its business plan was also 
reviewed and discussed, with the DMPC noting that it is a very useful report.  
 
The MOPAC Q2 Performance Report is available here.  
The Met Business Plan 2017/18 Quarter 2 Progress Report is available here.  

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/mopac-publications/quarter-2-quarterly-performance-update-report
https://www.met.police.uk/about-the-met/met-business-plan-2017-2018/
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2. 2018-22 Budget Submission 
 

2.1. The Oversight Board discussed and approved for submission to the GLA the 2018/22 
MOPAC/MPS budget submission. 
 
The 2018/19-2021/22 Budget Submission is available here.  
 

 

3.  Local Policing Model – BCU Pathfinders 
 

3.1. The Oversight Board was given an update on the progress of the Basic Command 
Unit (BCU) Pathfinders. There was a discussion of the challenges faced and the 
progress made in the implementation of the new Local Policing Model. 
 
An update on the BCU pathfinders is in the Met Business Plan 2017/18 Quarter 2 
Progress Report, available here. 

 
 
 
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-decision-making/mopac-decisions-490
https://www.met.police.uk/about-the-met/met-business-plan-2017-2018/

